
Blair Community Schools invites families to apply for our Early Childhood
Program for the 2025-2026 school year! Our experienced teachers and

engaging curriculum offer preschool-age children the chance to learn, play,
and grow in a safe, nurturing environment. Give your child a strong start in a
program designed to inspire curiosity, build essential skills, and foster a love

of learning. Apply today to become part of our vibrant community!

Play-based
learning Developmentally

appropriate curriculum

Experienced
teachers

SCAN HERE TO APPLY NOW

Blair Community Schools
25-26 Preschool Application

If you have any questions, please call Beth Villotta at the Blair Central Office at 
402-427-2734 or email beth.villotta@blairschools.org

South Early Childhood Center website

https://ps.blairschools.org/

